
SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

 

September 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

On 15th October, Year 2 will be going on a school trip to Southampton Common. During this trip, the 

children will be looking at their local environment. In particular, they will be looking for different 

geographical similarities and differences; by studying the human and physical geography around them. 

They will also be using compasses and maps to locate objects and landmarks. Additionally, the children 

will be using their sketching skills to draw their surroundings and will work in groups on other small 

activities. 

Visit Name Southampton Common 
 

Visit Organiser Mrs Bailey 
 

Date 15th October (am session only – they will return for lunch) 
 

 

Additional Requirements 
 
 
Parent Helpers 

School uniform to be worn – if it is a wet day then wet weather 
shoes and coats are essential.  
 
We would like to take parent volunteers with us on this day so 
please email the school office if you are able to help.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend trips/visits, but if you would 
like to withdraw your child from the Southampton Common trip, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Bailey 

 Year 2 Team 

 


